
 

Money doesn’t 
solve everything.

But it would lift up 
Alberta’s standing 
from placing LASTLAST 

in Canada for 
education spending.

The latest report on “Education Spending 

in Public Schools in Canada”, conducted 

by the Fraser Institute in late 2023, puts 

into perspective how poorly Alberta stands 

against the rest of our country. To put it 

bluntly our province came dead last.

A shocking fact considering that on a 

per capita basis, Alberta continues to be 

Canada’s richest province. Insufficient 

funding for public education leads to 

unmet student needs, overcrowded 

classrooms, the elimination of diverse 

programs, and decreased support for 

students with complex issues. These 

compounded problems have driven 

many dedicated teachers to leave their 

profession in despair.

As proud citizens of this province, 

we cannot stand by while Alberta’s 

governmental policies continue to neglect 

education. Schools are in urgent need to 

your help. Now is the time to take action.

It’s time to address these injustices and 

right the wrongs. We must advocate 

for increased funding and resources to 

support our students and educators. 

Want to make a difference for Albertans 

everywhere? Demand answers from your 

MLA about why Alberta spends the least 

on public education per student in all of 

Canada. It’s time to stop the excuses and 

take action.

StopTheExcuses.ca


